
The Reginald Mitchell News 

“work together...learn together...reach for the sky” 

www.reginaldmitchell.staffs.sch.uk 

ATTENDANCE 

Year to date 

Reception 96.3% 

Year 1 96.6% 

Year 2 96.2% 

Year 3 96.6% 

Year 4 95.3% 

Year 5 96.2% 

Year 6 93.54% 

Last Week’s Whole School 

Attendance 95.9 % 

8th May 2017 

 As the weather improves 

please ensure children 

have a water bottle in 

school.  

Stars of the Week 05/05/2017 

Rec -  Filip Mularbzyk / Kaidon Watts  

 Year 1 -  Lilly- Grace Moore / Elijah Smith  

 Year 2– Dakota Moore / Tiffney Wallace  

Year 3 – Dylan Bell / Lola Bennett 

Year 4— Nathan Brown / Leah Farrall Dean / Dylan Prout /  

Xander Sherman / Ryan Wilkes / Lucas Wisniewski       

Year 5—  Shannon Collington  / Dylan Whittaker 

Year 6  - TJ Starkey / Megan Steele 

 

Writer of the Week  

Rec—Poppy Rose Bennett 

Year 1– Tallulah Bake  

Year 2— Eli Norton   

Year 3— Samia El Samadi Gilbert   

Year 4—Ashton Bevan   

Year 5– Alfie Hush  

 Year 6— 

Head Lice  

We know that this is a difficult problem but as a school we need everyone to be extra vigilant regarding 

head lice. If you no#ce any eggs or lice in your child’s hair then please treat the lice immediately. You 

should check your children’s hair regularly, ideally once a week. We all need to work together to ensure 

that as a school we combat this difficult problem.  

Thank you for your support. 

We have yet again received            
complaints from our neighbours      
regarding parking when dropping off 
and collecting children and obstructing 
the crossing patrol’s ability to view the 
road properly. 

Please park considerately and not on 
the zig zag lines or in front of drives. 
We will be contacting the local PSCO 
team and asking them to monitor the 
situation. Thank you for your support. 

 Our new breakfast club will be starting from Monday 8th May.  

Children will be able to come into school, via Spitfires room, from 8.15am and have breakfast   

before going into school. 

No pre booking required just come in, pay £1 and start the day with a healthy breakfast! 
 

Y1 drop in session will be 

changing to Thursday nights 

from next week  



 
Mon Tues Weds Thurs Fri 

 Sausages  Roast Dinner   Fish Fingers  

  Cheese Whirls Quorn Roast    Macaroni  & 

Cheese  

Dates for your diary 

 03/05/2017 PTFA Meeting 6.30pm 

04/05/2017 

08/05/2017 

Polling day—school closed 

SATS week 

10/05/2017 Y1 trip—Jodrell Bank 

24/05/2017 Year 4 class assembly  9.15am 

29/05/2017-

05/06/2017 

Half term 

Return to school Tuesday 6/6/17 

07/06/2017 PTFA Meeting 6.30pm 

13/06/2017 Y5 taster day—Alsager School 

30/06/2017 Non uniform day—donations for summer fayre 

28/06/2017 Possible Year 6 class assembly— date to be confirmed 

11/05/2017 Y5/6 Football tournament 12.45 

19/06/2017—

21/06/2017 

Y6 Chasewater 

21/06/2017 Year 2 class assembly 9.15am 

29/06/2017 Athletics event—Northwood stadium 

12/06/2017 Y6 parents meeting—Chasewater trip 3.30pm 

04/07/2017 Sports day KS1 am / KS2 pm 

06/07/2017 Summer Fayre 5.30-7.30pm  

19/07/2017 Sports assembly  

21/07/2017 Leavers assembly  

Trips 

Year 1 will be visi#ng Jodrell Bank on Wednesday 

10th May.  

Y6 will be at Chasewater from Monday 19th June to 

Wednesday 21st June. 

Please don’t forget to log onto Parentpay to pay for 

your child’s trip and send your consent slips in if 

you haven’t already done so.  

If you need a copy of the trip le.er or have any  

other queries please let us know.  

Congratulations to our Y3/4 football teams who took 

part in a tournament last week at Kidsgrove Athletic. 

Team B went on to win the tournament with a clean 

sweep of 5 wins!!! 

Well Done 

 


